
Important Notice

Medical fees for foreign patients 
who do not have Japanese public 

health care insurance

With regard to medical fees for 
foreign patients who do not 
possess Japanese nationality and 
are not enrolled in Japanese 
public health care insurance, 
the calculation method, which 
has been 10 yen (excluding tax) 
per medical service point as 
publicly announced by the 
Ministry of Health, Labour and 
Welfare, will be revised to 20 
yen (excluding tax) per point, 
effective April 1, 2025.



For foreign patients without Japanese 
public health insurance who wish to have a 
medical consultation at Meitetsu Hospital.

Please make an appointment
through the following companies.

For foreign patients without Japanese public 
health insurance who wish to be seen at 
Meitetsu Hospital, appointments and procedures 
are generally handled through the following 
organizations to ensure safe and smooth 
treatment. Patients are responsible for any 
mediation fees.

The process of receiving a medical examination

Starting 
April 1, 2025

patients

Emergency Assistance Japan Co., Ltd.

Meitetsu Hospital 

consult

Coordination of acceptance

Emergency Assistance Japan Co., Ltd.
International Medical Coordination Dept.
TEL: +81-3-3811-8600
Email: mj-info@emergency.co.jp
http://maj.emergency.co.jp/


